
Te Awamutu Primary School
Together Achieving Personal Success
MāMahi Tahi Te Eke Panuku A Tētahi

TERMONE TOUCH

Thursday 1st February 2024

Kia OraWhānau,

Your child has shown an interest in playing Touch Rugby in a TAPS team in Term 1. This is a
competitive series (scores are kept) and will run for 6 weeks. Registration is due byWednesday 14th
February.

Touch will be played at Albert Park in Te Awamutu on Thursday afternoons. Year 1 & 2 games start at
3:45 pm, Year 3 & 4 at 4.15 pm, and Year 5 & 6 at 4.45 pm. Games are 12 minutes per half with a
two-minute break in between. This module will start on Thursday 22nd February 2024 and finish on
Thursday 28th March 2024.

Uniform:
● TAPS sports shirt (ideally the new sports uniform shirt ordered through the office)
● Appropriate sports shoes to be worn at all times. No screw-in studs or cleats are allowed. No

bare feet.
● Black or Navy shorts - track pants and three-quarter pants are not acceptable.
● No jewellery, watches or other hazardous items are to be worn.

It is important that, if your child commits to a team, they arrive on time for games. Please be at the
appropriate field 15 min before games are due to start. If they cannot make a game, the coach needs
to be made aware as soon as possible. Parents and caregivers are responsible for getting their own
children to the games.

We will need coaches and referees for all of our teams. Only teams that have both a coach and a
referee will be entered. If we do not have enough coaches, some teamsmaymiss out.

Please complete the Google Form https://forms.gle/ENKSL7FXdVCHNmz86 to register your child/ren.
No late entries.

Payment of $15 needs to be paid to the school office OR online (using your child’s name and touch as
reference) byWednesday 14th February 2024.

Thank you,

Sara Sabin
Sports Co-Ordinator

https://forms.gle/ENKSL7FXdVCHNmz86

